
 
ISSUE:  
 
Our contract with the Department of Developmental Services requires the 
submission of an annual Performance Contract, which must be approved by 
the Board of Directors 
 
BACKGROUND:   
 
In 1993, Senate Bill 1383 amended the Lanterman Act.  It required all Re-
gional Centers to develop a 5-year performance contract with input from con-
sumers, families, staff and service providers.  Over the past few years the 
Department of Developmental Services has piloted a new performance con-
tract methodology based on a System Reform Plan to increase the quality of 
life for individuals that we serve. 
 
The format includes goals or “Public Policy Measures” and “Compliance 
Measures”, which were established by the DDS for administrative oversight.  
All Regional Centers will be evaluated on the exact same standards.  Every 
year each regional center receives a report from the Department of          
Developmental Services.  The “Report Card” is created from the statistical 
data compiled by the DDS in Sacramento. 
 
DISCUSSION:   
 
The 2023 Draft Performance Contract and survey has been announced and 
shared through Facebook and FNRC’s Website for general public review.  The 
Performance Contract has been shared with the Butte County Coordinating 
Council, provided to the local office of the State Council on Developmental 
Disabilities, and the Service Provider Advisory Committee.  The Draft       
Contract was presented for public input by the FNRC Board of Directors on  
October 5, 2022    
 
A Public meeting was held during the evening of October 5, 2022, by Zoom  
 
ACTION REQUESTED:   
 
It is requested that the Board of Directors approve the attached Performance 
Contract for calendar year 2023. 
 

 

Action Item #2 
November 18, 2022 

 


